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Autumn has come around once again, and with the
cooler weather come so many of the things | love
about Chikujo and Japan- crisp, clear mornings,
watching the trees change colours, and catching
some of the stunning flowers as they come into
bloom. Last month we already had the white
spider lilies bloom in Denpouji, and as always they
were a beautiful sight to see! Unfortunately this
year the festival couldn’t be held once again, and
the extension of the State of Emergency meant
that our Eikaiwa classes and picture book readings
were on hold once again. But we are looking
forward to getting back into the swing of things as
soon as we're able! In the meantime, since we
can’'t hold cooking classes, we have been working
on a series of cooking videos of Australian dishes!
We will post them on the town’s homepage, so
please check them out when they're available and
join in some international exchange at your own
convenience!
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